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Dear NACAA Hall of Fame Selection Committee,
Please accept this letter in support of Greg Endres, NDSU Extension Agronomist, in consideration for the NACAA Hall of Fame.  Greg’s contribution to Carrington REC has helped make it the best research station in the state.  Greg’s research and teaching have greatly enhanced the region and the entire industry.
I first met Greg in 1990 when he was hired at Carrington REC.  We were both young with lots to learn.  For producers this was a period when information sources were shifting from county agents to the research centers.  Greg did an excellent job of helping to build confidence in the REC.   Research centers need to investigate new ideas like fish farms, industrial oils, energy beets, hemp, and many other things, but still have the primary responsibility to service the existing ag industry.  Greg helped expose us to new ideas and, by bringing us university and industry research, we were able to adapt and survive major problems such as scab.  Greg’s teaching methods are outstanding, he taught us with humility and knowledge and says I don’t know sometimes. With the economic and environmental changes of the 90’s we had to learn how to raise corn and soybeans in this area.  Greg presented us with data from other areas but listened to our questions and helped develop really good local data on corn and beans through years of test plots.  
Things unique and special to Carrington REC that Greg helped put together:
	Weed Arboretum-very difficult-wonderful opportunity to see local, growing weeds.
	Crop Mgt field School-mode of action plot-difficult, educational.
Dry beans are a major crop in Wells County.  Greg has made it a priority to bring us research on ways to protect the soil with practices such as strip till and reduced tillage.  Cover crops have become very popular throughout the country.  Greg has developed an extensive, unbiased data base of the strengths and weaknesses of cover crops in our northern area.  He has the ability to listen to the area producers to help direct the research resources wisely.  His research is shared statewide at events such as Wild World of Weeds and nationwide at events such as Bean Day.
Wells county has two significant annual events, the summer crop tour and the Winter Show.  Through Greg’s support we have been able continue these traditions, and present pertinent, interesting information that helps the region be successful.   
In summary, Greg Endres has been one of the primary individuals to continue to solidify the Carrington REC as a top research and education facility.   His humble yet knowledgeable method of teaching is very effective.  In my considerable years with working with extension, I don’t think there is anyone more qualified for this award than Greg Endres.  I would be happy to continue this discussion with anyone with questions.
Sincerely,
Kurt Bollingberg
Bollingberg Seeds
